
The PERMIT-MN Act will restore much needed predictability, and frankly commonsense, to the 
permitting process and help unlock key materials essential to the electrification of the 
automobility industry and in turn help meet crucial goals associated with combating the climate 
crisis. To wit, the significant financial incentives contained in the Inflation Reduction Act passed 
last year, which will help bolster the affordability of EVs, require the establishment of a secure 
and conscientious materials supply chain. This act is an important step in that effort. Therefore, 
MICHauto supports the passage of this important legislation and applauds Congessman Stauber 
as well as that of his colleagues from both sides of the isle for their leadership to pass permitting 
reform legislation and establish a sustainable and secure domestic materials supply chain.  

Sincerely,  
 
Glenn Stevens, Jr. 
Executive Director, MICHauto 
 


